
Are you an handbell ringer looking for a new challenge?  Have you thought 
about ringing in a community handbell choir but were worried about the time 
commitment?  Well the James River Ringers might have the answers for you!

We are looking to fill some open spots in the group for the fall / holiday season.  
This would be a limited engagement (through December 2016) and provide a chance 
for you to get your feet wet in the advanced handbell ensemble world.


 JRR will be holding an open reading session / ringer audition on Tuesday, 
August 9 at 7:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall of Church of the Epiphany, 8000 
Hermitage Road, Richmond VA 23227 (this is our normal rehearsal venue).  If you are 
interested in attending please email jamesriverringers@yahoo.com so that we may plan 
for you!
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